Hi to All Bedsac Members
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Christmas Newsletter 2016
Just wanted to say how great it was to see so many members at the Christmas Party on Wednesday. We hope you all enjoyed yourselves as much as we did. Those who were not able to come missed the chance to take part in our Christmas Diver Quiz! – OK we know it was a little long and some of the questions were a bit obscure, it was fun but it takes time to get things right!! The feedback was very useful and will be noted for next Christmas.
The Committee would like to thank all of you who bought raffle tickets we raised £277.00.  This is great for the funds and your support is much appreciated. We would also particularly like to thank our older members who take a less active role in the club these days. It was lovely to see you all there and we are sure you all enjoyed it.

A number of you have already put up posters and several vouchers for ‘Try Dives’ have already been purchased for Christmas. We would like to urge all of you to print up some copies of Lisa’s poster and have it displayed at work or anywhere else where you think people in your communities will see them and possibly be prompted to buy a last minute Christmas present.
Now we have an earlier slot 8.10 PM till 9.10 PM it should be easier for more of you to use the pool to work off the forthcoming Christmas Dinner and any other excesses over the Christmas period by a few trips to the pool! Remember you pay for the pool in with the Membership Fee so it is a pity not to use it. Have time for a swim or snorkel yourself or to try out your gear – looking for leaks etc before diving again next year!!

We would like to thank you all for your support throughout all of 2016, especially for committee members who retired at the AGM. New Year’s Resolution – let’s look for new ways to develop our membership by finding new members and ensuring they enjoy not only the diving but a Bedsac Club that offers a great social side as well. Remember it’s YOUR club so what do you suggest we do to make it expand and succeed - all ideas gratefully received. 
Please make a New Year’s resolution - be a more active participant to help make your club thrive!

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

Make   2017 Bedsac Year
Lesley Carr - Chair on behalf of the Committee  
